
20 March 2022

Dear Woolloomooloo Community Members,

Weave Youth & Community Services 
49 McElhone Street, Woolloomooloo NSW 2011 

My name is Kat, and I have recently stepped into the Program/Site Manager role at the 
Weave Community Hub in Woolloomooloo. I’m writing to share some exciting updates and to 
let you know our plans for 2022. 

We are here for young people in Woolloomooloo!

As many of you know, Weave has been working in Woolloomooloo since 2016 and it has 
been an absolute pleasure and a privilege to be part of this wonderful community. Through 
various community consultations and conversations, we have been actively asking individual 
community members and clients what they would like to see in the Woollo community and 
from Weave more specifically. 

Many told us that there is a strong desire from the community to better support local young 
people and help them navigate complex issues and challenges they face.

Building on 45 years of Weave experience, our hope is that the Weave Community Hub will 
be a warm, safe and supportive youth friendly space, where young people from the local 
community can come and access support, and engage in projects and activities that 
empower them to change their lives. 

We are now funded by the Department of Communities and Justice under the Targeted 
Earlier Intervention (TEI) Program, which means that our service delivery focus needs to be 
on casework support for children and young people, young parents and Aboriginal young 
people and families as well as some youth and community engagement activities. 

If you have any questions or would love to find out more about our new focus or upcoming 
programs please contact me, Kat on 0410177718. We will also keep you all updated via our 
community noticeboards.

We look forward to welcoming you to the Woolloomooloo Community Hub and our programs 
in 2022!

Kind Regards,

Kat Berdoukas
Program/Site Manager 
Weave Community Hub Woolloomooloo 
E: kat@weave.org.au M: 0410 177 718
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